
 

York’s BIGGEST Rugby Ball Hunt 

Giveaway Terms & Conditions 

1. This giveaway is available to anyone who has found one of the official World Cup balls 
that we’ve hidden around York City Centre. 

2. Entries must be received on Thursday 15th August. Entries after this date will be 
excluded from the giveaway. 

3. You may only enter the giveaway once. Multiple entries will be discounted. 
4. The giveaway entitles the winner to up to a family ticket to one of the Women’s Rugby 

World Cup matches in York (https://www.rugbyworldcup.com/2025/en/cities-and-
venues/york). A family ticket includes 2 adults and up to 4 children. Tickets are 
subject to availability. Should tickets become unavailable, York BID reserves the right to 
substitute the prize for another prize of equal value. 

5. The giveaway will be drawn randomly after 5pm on Thursday 14th August, and the prize 
is non-negotiable, non-transferable, and non-refundable. No cash alternative is 
available. 

6. The winner will be contacted by email. If the winner does not respond within 5 working 
days, York BID reserves the right to draw another name from the eligible entries. 

7. The winner will be contacted by the York BID team (info@theyorkbid.com) only. Please 
be aware of potential spam accounts and call us on 01904 809970 if you have any 
concerns. 

8. Newsletter only: By subscribing to the York BID newsletter, you are agreeing to our 
Privacy Policy and give consent to receive updates from York BID. You can opt out of 
receiving newsletters at any time using the ‘unsubscribe’ button at the bottom of the 
newsletter. 
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